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CODE COMPLIANCE PROGRAM 

Members of the Board: 

On October 23, 2001, your Board considered a report from our Department in which we 
presented various policy and procedural recommendations for your Board’s consideration which 
we believed would hrther improve the effectiveness of our enforcement effort. After 
considerable discussion, your Board took two actions. First, your Board requested that we 
enumerate the specific policy changes that staff were recommending and directed us to return to 
your Board on November 6, 2001 for final consideration. Secondly, your Board directed that we 
report back at the first meeting in February on several additional policy issues. 

On November 6, 2001, your Board considered our report back in which we presented the five 
specific policy recommendations summarized from the previous report. Your Board approved, 
with one amendment, these recommendations. In addition, your Board directed us to include in 
our report back on February 5 ,  2002 hrther information on alternative support arrangements for 
the administrative hearing process. 

Subsequently, consideration of this matter was deferred from February 5 ,  2002 to February 26, 
2002. Although much of the analysis necessary to respond to this directive has been completed, 
several items require additional analysis. 

Therefore it is RECOMMENDED that your Board defer consideration of the Code Compliance 
Report to March 12, 2002. 

ALVIN D. J-S 

OMMENDED: 

Planning Director County Administrative Officer 


